Prattville High School Movie Club 2018-2019
Dear Parents,
	We are pleased to inform you that your child has taken an interest in joining the Prattville High School Movie Club! In this club, we look forward to watching and studying many films in hopes of recognizing important themes and applying these themes within the context of our own lives. We also hope to analyze the craft of film making within the areas of direction, production, music, lighting, and sound. Finally, our hope is to film our own movies and send them into local and national film competitions. While participating in the production of such planned student-led films is not mandatory in order to be in the club, it is recommended in order to get the full club experience. Having the opportunity to participate in the production of a student-led film project can provide specific hands-on experience for students interested in pursuing a career in film and highlight creativity and leadership qualities on a resume. Movie Club will hold meetings during school hours, and we plan to watch movies on scheduled days immediately after school, usually after school on Fridays once or twice a month. The cost of joining movie club is an annual fee of five dollars. Please be advised that we will, on occasion, watch rated R films (within reason). If you give permission for your child to watch a hand-picked selection of rated R films approved by the sponsor and principal, then please sign below. We are looking forward to a fun school year!
Thanks,

Shelby Howe
Michael Donahue
Movie Club Faculty Sponsors
Room 210, 211 Sophomore Hall


Name of Student: ________________________________________________________________________________________
Parent Signature: ________________________________________________________________________________________
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